
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 To: Donna Oberg 

 From: Elizabeth Janowiak 

 Date: April17, 2012 

 

Please submit this purchase information to the BOE for the April 23
rd

, 2012 meeting.   
 

A component of the first phase of the Five Year Technology Capital Outlay Plan targets 

replacing antiquated desktop computers in various locations throughout the district. Inventory 

records, including computer age, warranty, and hardware specifications, as well as the expected 

use of the computers systems by staff and students, have been evaluated in determining which 

systems present an immediate need for replacement.  

 

The older computers that are being replaced were originally purchased in 2000-2001. If 

beneficial, they will be redistributed to areas of the district that require less system functionality.   

However, in this instance these decade old computers most likely will be broken down and used 

for spare parts, or will be recycled in accordance with electronics recycling mandates.   

 

These technology replacements are intended for Geneva High School’s Science department.  

These computers are used with science probes, peripherals, and software that relates specifically 

with the high school science curriculum. These curricular related items have been tested to 

ensure continued functionality with newer model computers.  The laptop computers that will be 

purchased will replace older laptops in one of the mobile carts currently used by multiple 

departments at GHS.   

 

Equipment Qty  Total Amount  

HP Compaq 6200 Workcenter 28 $20,440 

HP 6460 Notebook  15 11,550 

 
 

 
Total  $31,990.00 

IL State Contract Pricing provided thru Victorin / Heartland Business Systems 

 

Please let me know if additional information is needed. 

Elizabeth Janowiak 

Director of Technology 

Geneva School District 

304 

227 N. Fou 

227 N. Fourth Street 

Geneva, Illinois 60134 

630/463-3070 

630/463-3079 (fax) 

 


